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  A Doll's House Henrik Ibsen,2008-08-19 A revised Methuen Student Edition of
the classic set text A Doll s House (1879), this is a masterpiece of
theatrical craft that for the first time portrayed the tragic hypocrisy of
Victorian middle-class marriage on stage. The play ushered in a new social
era and exploded like a bomb into contemporary life.
  A Doll's House Henrik Ibsen,2021-02-16 Nora Helmer is a dutiful young wife
and mother of three children whose attempt to secure her family’s future may
ultimately lead to its destruction. Ibsen’s play explores female identity and
independence in a male dominated society. The Helmer family consists of
Torvald and Nora, as well as three children: Ivar, Bobby and Emmy. From the
outside, they appear to live a happy and idyllic life. Yet, a secret from
Nora’s past threatens to destroy everything she loves. One of Torvald’s
employees blackmails Nora, hoping she can influence her husband in the
workplace. When she doesn’t succeed, Torvald is informed of her misdeeds.
This leads to a life-changing confrontation that forces Nora to reevaluate
her marriage and desire for a family. A Doll's House a one of Ibsen’s most
forward-thinking plays. It was deemed scandalous for its depiction of a wife
who prioritizes her own well-being over others. It’s an insightful
examination of how gender roles dominated nineteenth century Europe. With an
eye-catching new cover, and professionally typeset manuscript, this edition
of A Doll’s House is both modern and readable.
  A Doll's House Tanika Gupta,2021-06-10 Niru is a young Bengali woman
married to an English colonial bureaucrat – Tom. Tom loves Niru, exoticising
her as a frivolous plaything to be admired and kept; but Niru has a long-kept
secret, and just as she thinks she is almost free of it, it threatens to
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bring her life crashing down around her. Tanika Gupta re-imagines Ibsen's
classic play of gender politics through the lens of British colonialism,
offering a bold, female perspective exploring themes of ownership and race.
This edition is published for the first time in Methuen Drama's Plays For
Young People series, aimed specifically at students aged 16-18 to perform and
study.
  An Enemy Of The People Henrik Ibsen,2019-06-21 This book is a result of an
effort made by us towards making a contribution to the preservation and
repair of original classic literature. In an attempt to preserve, improve and
recreate the original content, we have worked towards: 1. Type-setting &
Reformatting: The complete work has been re-designed via professional layout,
formatting and type-setting tools to re-create the same edition with rich
typography, graphics, high quality images, and table elements, giving our
readers the feel of holding a 'fresh and newly' reprinted and/or revised
edition, as opposed to other scanned & printed (Optical Character Recognition
- OCR) reproductions. 2. Correction of imperfections: As the work was re-
created from the scratch, therefore, it was vetted to rectify certain
conventional norms with regard to typographical mistakes, hyphenations,
punctuations, blurred images, missing content/pages, and/or other related
subject matters, upon our consideration. Every attempt was made to rectify
the imperfections related to omitted constructs in the original edition via
other references. However, a few of such imperfections which could not be
rectified due to intentional\unintentional omission of content in the
original edition, were inherited and preserved from the original work to
maintain the authenticity and construct, relevant to the work. We believe
that this work holds historical, cultural and/or intellectual importance in
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the literary works community, therefore despite the oddities, we accounted
the work for print as a part of our continuing effort towards preservation of
literary work and our contribution towards the development of the society as
a whole, driven by our beliefs. We are grateful to our readers for putting
their faith in us and accepting our imperfections with regard to preservation
of the historical content. HAPPY READING!
  A Doll's House Henrik Ibsen,1964
  Ibsen: A Doll's House Egil Törnqvist,1995-04-27 This 1995 critical study of
Ibsen's A Doll's House addresses fundamental questions of text, reception and
performance. What is the definitive 'version' of A Doll's House: original
text, translation, stage presentation, radio version, adaptation to film or
television? What occurs when a drama intended for recipients in one language
is translated into another, or when a play written for the stage is adapted
for radio, television or film? And to what extent do differences between the
media and between directorial approaches influence the meaning of the play
text? Discussions of these issues include an internal analysis of the
dramatic text and comparative performance analysis, framed by the
biographical background to the play and its impact on dramas by Strindberg,
Shaw and O'Neill and on films by Ingmar Bergman. The book concludes with a
list of productions and a select bibliography.
  A Doll's House : a Play [eBook - NC Digital Library] Henrik Ibsen,2010
  The Doll's House Louise Phillips,2017-08-08 Winner of the Irish Crime
Fiction Book of the Year Award Thirty-five years ago Adrian Hamilton drowned.
At the time his death was deemed a tragic accident but the exact
circumstances remain a mystery. His daughter Clodagh now visits a
hypnotherapist in an attempt to come to terms with her past, and her father's
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death. As disturbing childhood memories are unleashed, memories of another
tragedy begin to come to light. Meanwhile criminal psychologist Dr Kate
Pearson is called to assist in a murder investigation after a body is found
in a Dublin canal. And when Kate digs beneath the surface of the killing, she
discovers a sinister connection to the Hamilton family. Time is running out
for Clodagh and Kate. And the killer has already chosen his next victim . . .
  A Doll's House, and Other Plays Henrik Ibsen,1890
  A Doll's House Henrik Ibsen,2012-04-10 Ibsen's best-known play displays his
genius for realistic prose drama. An expression of women's rights, the play
climaxes when the central character, Nora, rejects a smothering marriage and
life in a doll's house.
  A Doll's House, Part 2 (TCG Edition) Lucas Hnath,2019-02-26 “Smart, funny
and utterly engrossing…This unexpectedly rich sequel reminds us that houses
tremble and sometimes fall when doors slam, and that there are living people
within, who may be wounded or lost…Mr. Hnath has a deft hand for combining
incongruous elements to illuminating ends.” —Ben Brantley, New York Times It
has been fifteen years since Nora Helmer slammed the door on her stifling
domestic life, when a knock comes at that same door. It is Nora, and she has
returned with an urgent request. What will her sudden return mean to those
she left behind? Lucas Hnath’s funny, probing, and bold play is both a
continuation of Ibsen’s complex exploration of traditional gender roles, as
well as a sharp contemporary take on the struggles inherent in all human
relationships across time.
  The Dollhouse: A Ghost Story Charis Cotter,2021-08-31 A creepy, mysterious
dollhouse takes center stage in this atmospheric middle-grade mystery for
fans of Doll Bones and Small Spaces. Alice's world is falling apart. Her



6

parents are getting a divorce, and they've cancelled their yearly cottage
trip -- the one thing that gets Alice through the school year. Instead, Alice
and her mom are heading to some small town where Alice's mom will be a live-
in nurse to a rich elderly lady. The house is huge, imposing and spooky, and
everything inside is meticulously kept and perfect -- not a fun place to
spend the summer. Things start to get weird when Alice finds a dollhouse in
the attic that's an exact replica of the house she's living in. Then she
wakes up to find a girl asleep next to her in her bed -- a girl who looks a
lot like one of the dolls from the dollhouse . . . When the dollhouse starts
to change when Alice isn't looking, she knows she has to solve the mystery.
Who are the girls in the dollhouse? What happened to them? And what is their
connection to the mean and mysterious woman who owns the house?
  The Dolls' House Rumer Godden,2016-10-06 Tottie is a loving little wooden
doll who lives with her family in a shoebox. The doll family is owned by two
sisters, Emily and Charlotte, and they are very happy, except for one thing:
they long for a proper home. To their delight, their wish comes true when
Emily and Charlotte fix up a Victorian dolls' house - just for them. It's
perfect. But then a new arrival starts to wreak havoc in the dolls' house.
For Marchpane might be a wonderfully beautiful doll, but she is also terribly
cruel. And she always gets her own way . . . First published in 1947, Rumer
Godden's classic The Dolls' House has been delighting children for years, and
this beautiful edition, illustrated by Jane Ray, will delight future
generations for years to come.
  Nora - A Doll's House Stef Smith,2020 A bold new version of Ibsen's brutal
portrayal of womanhood.
  Life in Miniature Nicola Lisle,2020-11-23 A “comprehensive and enjoyable”
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guide to the centuries-long history of dolls’ houses and how they illuminate
our past (Books Monthly). Dolls’ houses are tiny slices of social history
that give us a fascinating glimpse into domestic life over the last three
hundred years. Through text and photos, Nicola Lisle explores the origins and
history of dolls’ houses and their furnishings, from the earliest known
dolls’ house in sixteenth-century Bavaria to the present, and looks at how
they reflect the architecture, fashions, social attitudes, innovations, and
craftsmanship of their day. She discusses the changing role of dolls’ houses
and highlights significant events and people to give historical context, as
well as taking a look at some of the leading dolls’ house manufacturers such
as Silber & Fleming and Lines Brothers Ltd (later Triang). Included are
numerous examples of interesting dolls’ houses, the stories behind them, and
where to see them—including famous models such as Queen Mary’s spectacular
1920s dolls’ house at Windsor Castle. There is also a chapter on model towns
and villages, which became popular in the twentieth century and also give us
a window on the past by replicating real places or capturing scenes typical
of a bygone era, plus advice for dolls’ house collectors, a detailed
directory of places to visit, a timeline of dolls’ house history, and
recommended further reading.
  A Room of One's Own Virginia Woolf,2023-03-07 A Room of One’s Own is an
essay written by Virginia Woolf. It was published in 1929 and is based on two
lectures given by the author in 1928 at two colleges for women at Cambridge.
In this famous essay, Woolf addressed the status of women, and women artists
in particular. In this essay, the author also asserts that a woman must have
money and a room of her own if she is to write. According to Woolf, women’s
creativity has been curtailed due to centuries of prejudice and financial and
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educational disadvantages. To emphasize her view, she offers the example of
an imaginary gifted but uneducated sister of William Shakespeare, who,
discouraged from all eventually kills herself. Woolf celebrates the work of
women who have overcome that tradition and become writers, including Jane
Austen, George Eliot, and the Brontë sisters, Anne, Charlotte, and Emily. In
the final section Woolf suggests that great minds are neutral and argues that
intellectual freedom requires financial freedom. The author entreats her
audience to write not only fiction but poetry, criticism, and scholarly works
as well.
  A Doll's House Henrik Ibsen,1890
  Doctor Squash the Doll Doctor Margaret Wise Brown,2010-10-12 From the
Golden Books archives comes a Margaret Wise Brown gem, with fresh new
illustrations! Mother, Mother, I am sick Call for the Doctor quick quick
quick! When tiny toys of all kinds cry, Doctor Squash comes running! Always
ready to mend and soothe, to pat and prescribe, Doctor Squash helps each doll
stay fit as a fiddle and right as rain. And when the good doctor himself
falls ill, you can be sure there will be a crackerjack team of dolls-turned-
doctors ready to rush to his aid! Beautifully reillustrated by David Hitch,
this whimsical Golden Book from the 1950s will enchant a new generation.
  A Doll's House Henrik Ibsen,2018-01-09 The classic play about a woman’s
fight for independence and her desire to break free of her role as housewife.
One of the best-known, most frequently performed modern plays, A Doll’s House
richly displays the genius with which Henrik Ibsen pioneered realistic prose
drama. The central character, Nora, epitomizes the human struggle against the
humiliating constraints of social conformity. Her ultimate rejection of a
smothering marriage and life in a “doll’s house” shocked theatergoers of the
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late nineteenth century and opened new horizons for playwrights and their
audiences. However, daring social themes are only one aspect of Ibsen’s power
as a dramatist. A Doll’s House demonstrates his ability to create realistic
dialogue and a suspenseful flow of events, and bring to life the
psychologically penetrating characterizations that make the struggles of his
dramatic personages utterly convincing. Here is a deeply absorbing dramatic
work as readable as it is eminently playable. This ebook has been
professionally proofread to ensure accuracy and readability on all devices.
  The Dollhouse Murders (35th Anniversary Edition) Betty Ren
Wright,2018-10-09 Dolls can't move by themselves. . . . Or can they? This
special anniversary edition of the hair-raising mystery that's kept readers
up at night for thirty-five years features a foreword by Goosebumps creator
R.L. Stine. Amy is terrified. She hears scratching and scurrying noises
coming from the dollhouse in the attic, and the dolls she was playing with
are not where she left them. Dolls can't move by themselves, she tells
herself. But every night when Amy goes up to check on the dollhouse, it's
filled with an eerie light and the dolls have moved again! Are the dolls
trying to tell her something? Could this all be connected to the murders of
her great-grandparents? Sinister secrets unravel as Amy gets closer to
revealing the mystery of the dolls in this haunting novel that combines
complicated family relationships with a bone-chilling mystery. Even readers
who love scary stories will want to keep the lights on after finishing! The
all-new foreword and jacket art make this spooky classic, an Edgar award
nominee, perfect for sharing with a new generation.
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